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The NSF Site Visit program is coordinated by the Office of Research & Commercialization.  The purpose of this program is to prepare Early Career faculty to present their research idea to an NSF program manager during a one day visit to NSF in Alexandria, VA in the Spring semester.
 
Early Career faculty who are interested in participating in this program will work with assigned senior researchers/mentors during the Fall semester and early Spring to perfect their “pitch” to the NSF program manager whom they will visit. 

Funds for travel to NSF are provided by the faculty member’s College/Department or start-up funds, not by the Office of Research & Commercialization.  Representatives from ORC however, will accompany the Early Career faculty to Alexandria for the site visit.
For more information, please contact:
Debra Reinhart, PhD, PE, BCEE
Pegasus Professor 
Associate VP for Research and Scholarship
University of Central Florida
4365 Andromeda Loop N.
Orlando, FL 32816
Tel: 407.823.2315
Email: debra.reinhart@ucf.edu 

